

August 9, 2021

30500 Brantley Branch Rd. 866-462-6449 352-483-0589 fax

Mr. Carl Schuck, FS 35 Senegal Drive Ponte Vedra, FL 32081

Dear Mr. Schuck,

Healing happens here. It starts with us. It starts with you!

Lawrence J.* & Florence A.* De George Your generous support of Camp Boggy Creek will help us continue our mission of helping to heal Florida's most seriously ill children and their families. Thank you for your kind gift of \$576.30 from Knights of Columbus Saint John Paul II Council 16492 and providing hope and healing.

> Camp Boggy Creek is committed to delivering our life-changing programs free of charge and ensuring that all participants (campers, volunteers, staff) are medically safe. This year, our programs look a little different, but the core mission remains the same and we couldn't do this without you! Recently, a Camper Mom shared the following:

"Camp Boggy Creek has been a lifeline that our family has clung to through our most difficult times. When one of us is struggling, we always fall back on our wonderful memories of singing, dancing, and reaching out for the support of friends we have made at Camp. You have made such a difference! Keep letting your lights shine!"

Thank you for bringing hope and healing to our campers and families. It matters to many and is truly appreciated.

Warm regards,

Board of Directors

Chairman Emeritus

Founding Hospitals

Lisa M. Hicks, CPGM Chief Development Officer

This letter may serve as an official receipt for tax purposes. No goods or services were rendered in exchange for this gift